Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Abuja

J N

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Nigeria wishes to inform qualified Nigerians of
available vacancies in the African Union, a continental union of 55 member states
with a strategic framework for delivering on Africa’s goal to promote inclusivity and
sustainable development, headquartered in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia.

The African Union (AU) is seeking to recruit qualified candidates for twenty four (24)
vacant positions with duty stations in Addis Ababa - Ethiopia, Abuja - Nigeria,
Libreville - Gabon, Nairobi - Kenya and Lusaka - Zambia.

Interested applicants are to apply via the Career Portal of the AU, using the following
link : http://careers.an.int. Information regarding deadlines for submission of
applications can be obtained from the aforementioned website.

Signed:
Amb. Eche Abu-Obe
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